
Franklin University Faculty/Staff Reduction Program 
 

 
 

Dear Community College Alliance Partner, 
 
Franklin University is proud to announce our new Community College Alliance Faculty and Staff Tuition 
Reduction Program.  The Program is designed to express Franklin’s commitment to our community 
college partners, and our dedication to lifelong learning.  
  
A reduction/discount of 15% will be applied to undergraduate tuition and 10% will be applied to 
graduate tuition for employees of our partner schools.  The reduction benefit will be applied to Franklin 
University tuition only and does not cover books, supplemental materials, or costs incurred at other 
educational institutions.   
  
To be eligible for this benefit, students must be full or part-time permanent employees of the partner 
college.  Work-study, contractors, vendors, and temporary employees are not eligible.  
 
To take advantage of the CCA Tuition Reduction Program, students must fill out the attached application 
and mail it to the Franklin University Business Office: 
 
Franklin University Business Office 
201 South Grant Ave. 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
Please feel free to contact your CCA Director at 1.888.341.6237 if you have any questions. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Bill Chan ext. 6054 
Bob Morris ext. 6050 
Joyce Upham ext. 6055 
Samantha Orban ext. 6051 
Thom Leiter ext. 6057 
 


